
Support Our Furry Friends This Year-End! 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

As we approach the end of the year, we reflect on the incredible journey we've shared in caring 

for our beloved animals at [Charity Name]. Your generous support has allowed us to provide 

food, shelter, and medical care to countless animals in need. 

This holiday season, we encourage you to consider making a year-end gift to help us continue 

our mission. Your contributions have a tremendous impact, and every dollar counts towards 

providing love and care for these innocent lives. 

How You Can Help: 

• Make a one-time donation. 

• Set up a monthly giving plan. 

• Consider leaving a gift in your will. 

Your donation is tax-deductible, and will help ensure that we can rescue, rehabilitate, and find 

homes for animals in our care. 

Thank you for being a part of our community. We wish you a joyous holiday season filled with 

love and warmth. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Charity Name]  

[Contact Information] 


